
December 15, 2021

Dear Maryland Medicaid Provider:

This is an update to inform you that the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) has
restored critical operations impacting our Medicaid providers following a recent security
incident:

● The MDH Electronic Data Interchange Transaction Processing System (EDITPS)
is now AVAILABLE.

● Providers may now submit Fee For Services claims (837s).
● WebEVS, or recipient Eligibility Verification System, is now AVAILABLE.
● Due to the volume moving through EDITPS, there is a possibility that claims

submitted toward the end of the week may be delayed by an additional week.
● No additional action is required for pharmacies, behavioral health and dental

providers, or providers whose claims are submitted via LTSSMaryland.

We appreciate your patience as we work to get EDITPS back online quickly.

Please check for provider updates on eMedicaid at
https://encrypt.emdhealthchoice.org/emedicaid/ and/or health.maryland.gov/providerinfo.

Sincerely,

Steven R. Schuh
Deputy Secretary
Health Care Financing and Medicaid Director

https://encrypt.emdhealthchoice.org/emedicaid/

